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Comprehensive Plan Transportation Sub-Committee

Comprehensive Plan Transportation Sub-Committee, on which the PBSC now participates, met for 30
minutes. The meeting was moderated by Town Planner Nora Loughnane. Notes and minutes from this
meeting are reported and disseminated by the Planning Dept.



Routine Business

Minutes from December 2013 were updated and approved unanimously.

Review of Action Items from previous meeting

No action items from last meeting

Public Comment

No public comment

Ongoing Business

Ped Bike Planning Board Budget - discussed; no updates

MAPC Pedestrian and Bike Plan - at MAPC; Steve O. spoke to them again to remind
them to finish the plan.

East Street Bridge - discussed; no updates

Route 109 overpass construction and bike lanes - discussed, no updates

Oak Street pedestrian crossings at Martha Jones Rd - discussed, no updates

Downey School Safe Routes to School improvements - Paul Sicard discussed some of the
recent revisions to plans

LED street lights - not discussed

Bicycle signage - discussed, no updates

Westwood Day 2014 - not discussed

MPO interesctions study - discussed issues with the intersections and the process moving
forward. This committee should be involved in the planning process.

University Station - the new Rosemont Rd. will open to traffic soon; there will be a hearing
on the Blue Hill Drive ramp Feb 27 6:30 at Library. Ped Bike Committee will meet at the




library at that time to attend this meeting and then reconvene elsewhere in the library.

New Business

Other Business

January meeting will resume on the regular schedule of 4th Thursday of every month.

Action Needed for Next Meeting

Wendy to reserve meeting space at library for 2/27 @ 6:30

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

John Craine, Secretary



